NISSAN NORTH AMERICA, INC.
National Headquarters
Consumer Affairs Department
P.O. Box 685003
* : Franklin, TN 37068-6003

WARRANTY NOTIFICATION
Dear Nissan Frontier Owner:

Nissan is committed to providing the highest levels of product quaiity and customer
satisfaction. With that in mind, Nissan Is extending your vehicle’s New Vehicle Limited
Warraq_ty- on the fuel gauge sending unit.

On certain specific Model Year 2005-2008 Frontier vehicles, an issue with the fuel sending
unit'may cause the fuel gauge to Inaccurately display the amount of fuel in the fuel tank.
This usually results in the gauge not reading full when the tank is filled. While the majority
of vehicles will never experience such a malfunction, to help address this potential Issue,
Nissan Is extending your vehicle’s New Vehicle Limited Warranty as it applies to the fuel
gauge sending unit from 36 months/36,000 miles to 72 months/72,000 miles.

Please remove the sticker located on the bottom of this letter and place It on the cover of
your Nissan Warranty Information Booklet to remind you of the warranty extension, should
you ever need to use it.

If you have previously pald to have your fuel gauge sending unit replaced for this issue
prior to this warranty extension, you may be eligible for reimbursement of the related
expense,

Complete information and instructions including a reimbursement request form Is avaiiable
at www,nissanassist.com. You may also contact Nissan via a dedicated toll free number at

1- 800-867-7669.

The mailing address for this campaign is as follows:
National Consumer Affairs Department,

Nissan North America, Inc.,

P.O. Box 677 :

Ambherst, Ohio 44001

Thnhk you for your cooperation. We are indeed sorry for any inconvenience this may
cause you.




